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As family lawyers, we often represent clients with special needs children. During our representation,
we hear about services our clients have for their children through their school districts. These services
include three different plans, namely: Individual Educational Plan (IEP), Section 504 Plans and IR&S
(Interventional Referral Services) Action Plan. This article will address what every family lawyer should

know about these plans and issues every family lawyer should consider.

Click here to read the article in its entirety.
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